
GAOC  Use of Tobacco Products and Nicotine Delivery Devices 
 
 (See JCDAA) 
 
 The use of tobacco products in any form and/or of any nicotine delivery device is 
prohibited for staff members in any school building owned or operated by the district; within 10 
feet of entrances, open windows, and air intake vents of such buildings; in other district facilities; 
and in school vehicles.  {Any use of tobacco products or nicotine delivery devices on district 
property shall be only in areas designated for such purpose.}  For the purposes of this policy, 
“nicotine delivery device” means any device that can be used to deliver nicotine to the person 
inhaling from the device.  Such definition shall include, but may not be limited to, any electronic 
cigarette, cigar, cigarillo, pipe, or personal vaporizer. 
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